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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board

meeting held on 11/1 1/2024.

Subsequent to the Board’s meeting of 08/1 0/2024, it was brought to the Board’s

attention that certain parts of the Inspector’s report may have been written following

interaction with an external technology system (Chatgpt), the Board therefore, out of

an abundance of caution, decided to return the file to Inspectorate Management for a

new report from a different inspector and to bring the case back to a differently

composed Board for decision.

File to be returned to Inspectorate Management for allocation for new report.

Board Member:

Tom Rabbette

Date: 11/11/2024
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